
Bull Bay Golf Club Limited
Amlwch, 
Anglesey, LL68 9RY

Email: bebsy1@hotmail.com 
Mob: 07833 474 819

26 February 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

Subject: Letter of Recommendation for Declan Pritchard

We, the Board of Directors of Bull Bay Golf Club Limited, are delighted to provide this letter of 
recommendation for Declan Pritchard. His exceptional expertise, dedication, and professionalism 
have been invaluable to the success of our recent renewable energy initiative.

Over the past several months, Declan Pritchard has been instrumental in analyzing our club's energy 
consumption patterns and devising a sustainable and cost-effective solution to meet our future 
energy needs. Utilizing detailed data on local solar insolation and wind speeds, he meticulously 
designed a phased renewable energy system tailored to our club’s requirements. This included solar 
photovoltaic (PV) installation in the initial phase, with provisions for wind and battery 
enhancements in subsequent stages, based on performance results.

Declan Pritchard also authored a comprehensive report that secured a significant grant from "Sport 
Wales" for the solar installation. His ability to combine technical acumen with clear and persuasive 
communication was key to this achievement. Additionally, he managed the tendering process with 
great efficiency, preparing a thorough list of potential contractors, issuing tenders, and evaluating 
responses to create a shortlist of five highly qualified companies for the board’s review.

His attention to detail and project management skills ensured that every aspect of the process was 
handled with precision and transparency. Throughout this project, Declan Pritchard demonstrated 
not only technical expertise but also a deep commitment to sustainability and the long-term interests 
of our club.

We are grateful for his contributions and cannot recommend him highly enough to any organization 
seeking a knowledgeable and reliable professional for renewable energy projects or related 
undertakings.

Should you require further information or wish to discuss his contributions in greater detail, please 
do not hesitate to contact us at at the above email address.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Bebbington

Director
Bull Bay Golf Club Limited

mailto:bebsy1@hotmail.com

